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Rusty Palmer <rusty.palmer@como.gov>

Tabling of Rezoning application
Greg Swartzendruber <greg@primus-companies.com> Wed, Oct 2, 2019 at 9:42 AM
To: Rusty Palmer <Rusty.Palmer@como.gov>

Rusty,

 

Based on your email, our conversations with local contacts, and a desire to react to the input we have received, we would
request that our re-zoning application for the West Briarwood lots be tabled from the October 10th meeting.  We would
request to be a part of either the November 7th or December 5th Planning and Zoning commission meeting.

 

I appreciate your assistance and look forward to bringing this project back to you with an approach that takes into account
all of the information we have received from the public hearing and all local sources.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Greg Swartzendruber

Project Advisor

Primus Companies

Mobile  (319) 899-0478

 

http://www.primusconstruction.com/

